From: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net
Subject: still open to submission?
Date: January 7, 2017 at 6:18 PM
To: Jonathan Jiang jonathan_h_jiang@yahoo.com

Dear Jonathan,
Happy New Year. :-) | trust you and yours are well.
I’'m wondering if your offer to entertain a submission of “Propagation of Error...” at ESS still stands.

By Monday, Advances in Meteorology will have had the manuscript for review for 5 months. Last Sunday, | asked for some
reassurance that a review is forthcoming. They’ve not responded.

So, it looks like Adv. in Meteor. is going to flake out. I'll know for sure by Monday evening. If they’ve not responded by then with a
review, | plan to withdraw the submission. If that happens, I'd like to submit to ESS.

Please let me know if ESS remains a possibility.
Thanks very much and best wishes,
Pat

Patrick Frank

Palo Alto, CA 94301

email: pfrank830@earthlink.net

++++++++
These things are, we conjecture, like the truth;
But as for certain truth, no one has known it.

Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE
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